Subject: Comments ZBA25-0011; 3310 Washtenaw Ave

From: Krzysztof Lower

Sent: Saturday, April 19, 2025 12:41 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Comments ZBA25-0011; 3310 Washtenaw Ave

No way should Chick-fil-A be allowed to install more signage. Business will be booming given Chick-fil-
A’s popularity and prime location on Washtenaw. No need for additional signage, as it will just be an eye
sore and visual pollution for people who live near the restaurant. People know how to find Chick-fil-A
without the help of any signage.

KRZYSZTOF LOWER m 231.519.4843
(sent from mobile)



